May 2024 HOD Age Group Chair Report

e The zone coordinator position has been emailed to all clubs. Please email the age group
chairs at agegroupchair@metroswimming.org

e The co-chairs are diligently working on the upcoming Long Course Age Group
championships meet and travel. We will hopefully be able to address any questions or
concerns that have been brought to our attention.

e Have been working in conjunction with the BOD and tech planning committee on making
adjustments to the JR Met Championships to make sure all athletes have the best
experience possible.

e Have a proposal that will be on the survey at the May HOD meeting to enhance the JR
Met experience for both coaches and swimmers

e Thank you to all of our committee members for their tireless efforts and dedication to the
athletes and coaches of our LSC

Thank you
Keith Green & Ethan Fergus
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